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Colleagues, you are undoubtedly monitoring the news stories related to the Coronavirus and the
increasing levels of concern that the threat for the US appears to be increasing, likewise, are
campuses are actively monitoring CDC updates and advice. While it is likely that we would have
some advance warning via outbreaks in other areas of the country first, such as NY, I did want to
share with you that I have heard from all four of our institutions and they all have protocols in place
and are actively planning for various scenarios, including the potential closing of campuses. The
newly formed Communications and Marketing Executive Council is also meeting to discuss
communication plans for students, the press, and others. Presidents will plan to speak more
specifically to those efforts at the next Executive Committee, assuming the threat level does not
significantly rise before then and warrant the implementation of more extreme actions and updates.
 
Best,
 
Todd
 
Todd J. Leach, PhD
Chancellor
University System of New Hampshire
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